
All 10th grade students at Camden High School will be 

taking the PLAN test on Wednesday, November 5th, beginning 

at 8:00 am.  This test will take about 3 ½ to 4 hours.  Please be 

sure that your child gets a good night sleep, eats a healthy 

breakfast, and arrives to school on time.  There is no cost to the 

child to take the PLAN.  This test aligns with the Explore test 

taken in the 8th grade and the ACT coming up in the 11th grade.   

If there are any questions concerning the materials 

handed out October 21st, 2014, please call 584-7254.   

Those students not testing are expected to be in regular 

attendance.   

 

 


